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Creekwatching Season Begins Today!

Creekwatching begins today--
this afternoon or evening and
extends until tomorrow morning
at noon. (This is no April Fools',
as I hope you realize. By now,
you're probably tired of having
your gullibility levels tested. No
worries. I won't be doing that
today.) Please drop off your samples and data sheets no later than
12:00 PM on Monday, April 2. I will be available today and tomorrow
should you have any problems or questions, and Lisa will be picking
up samples (and data sheets) tomorrow and transporting water
samples to Envirocorp.

Ice will be in coolers by 7:30 AM at Glenn Sizemore's in Seaford,
LeCompte Memorial in Laurel, Delmarva Power in Salisbury, and the
NWA Office in Vienna.

Please take photographs of your site and each other (if you have
partners). You can share your photos through our Facebook page or
send them directly to us via email.

Also, I will be contacting new Creekwatchers and vets who were not
spotlighted in last year's "Meet the Monitor" segments throughout the
year.

Lastly, following Monday's Creekwatching, I will be out of the office
until Thursday, April 12. Should you have any problems during that
time, please contact Lisa at lisabaird@nanticokeriver.org or at
410.443.8878.

Thanks, and happy Creekwatching!

Best,

Beth Wasden
Volunteer and Outreach Coordinator
443.944.1175
bethwasden@nanticokeriver.org

Upcoming Events:
*Sampling Period 1: April 1 & 2
*Sampling Period 2: April 14-
15
*Salisbury Zoo Earth Day: April
21
*Shad Fest: April 28



Free Kayak Rentals at ACE

New program participant, Rommel's ACE Hardware in Seaford, has
generously offered to rent kayaks to Creekwatchers for FREE. You will
need to put down a normal deposit, which will be returned (providing
you return the kayak). Also, please keep in mind that kayak rentals will
be limited to less busy days at the ACE, so you'll hard pressed to get a
free rental on a weekend in the middle of the summer.

Ask for Bryan to take advantage of this offer!

Beth Wasden
Tel: (443) 944-1175

Email: bethwasden@nanticokeriver.org
Website: www.nanticokeriver.org

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please reply to this message with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line or simply click on the following
link: Unsubscribe

Nanticoke Watershed Alliance
PO Box 11
Vienna, 21869
Dorchester

Read the VerticalResponse marketing policy.


